
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 TAKE NOTICE that members of the Board of Trustees of the Sussex County Community 
College will be participating in an optional workshop about SCCC’s Career and Technical 
Education Programs. The workshop will take place in the Board Room, on the third floor of the 
Administration Building, 1 College Hill Road, Newton, NJ. at 4:00 p.m. on July 25, 2023. 
Transmission of this public notice is in the event that the Board has a quorum for the workshop.   
 
 
Date: July 20, 2023 
 
 
To: NJ Herald-Editorial 
 Sussex County Board of County Commissioners 
 SCCC Website https://sussex.edu/about-sussex/board-of-trustees/board-meeting-agenda-minutes-and-public-notices 
 SCCC Administration Building Entrance 

https://sussex.edu/about-sussex/board-of-trustees/board-meeting-agenda-minutes-and-public-notices

